
From:
To: Planning Comments (Shared Mailbox)
Subject: Re: 6/2018/2768/OUTLINE
Date: 17 December 2018 10:25:55

Dear 
 
My address is
 
26, Selwyn Crescent
Hatfield
Herts
AL10 9NN.
 
Regards,
Tom Peake
 
From: Planning Comments (Shared Mailbox)
Sent: Monday, December 17, 2018 9:03 AM
To: Tom Peake
Subject: RE: 6/2018/2768/OUTLINE
 
Dear Sir/Madam,
 
Please provide your full address in order we can add your comment to the planning application.
 
Best Regards
 

Planning Support Officer
Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council
Tel: 01707 357254
Email:
 
Working better, together
 
www.welhat.gov.uk
@WelHatCouncil
Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council
 
From: Tom Peake 

Sent: 12 December 2018 13:52
To: Planning Comments (Shared Mailbox) <p.comments@welhat.gov.uk>
Subject: 6/2018/2768/OUTLINE
 



.
I object to the above proposal for the following reasons.
 
- It takes away a large area of land originally allocated and promised as a country park in 1999. It
appears to me that the developers are happy to renegue on this
promise for purely financial gain.

http://www.welhat.gov.uk/
http://www.twitter.com/WelHatCouncil
http://www.facebook.com/welwynhatfield/


 
- Local infrastructure is already stretched to the limit with existing developments, both actual and
proposed, and this one can only exacerbate the problem.
 
- This in turn will lead to increased noise and air pollution to the detriment of both residents and the
environment.
 
- The existence of bromate on the site has been highlighted in previous reports as a serious potential
risk to local drinking water. That risk remains.
 
Tom Peake




